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SABIS® is a global education network that 
has an active presence in 20 countries on 
five continents. Schools in the SABIS® 
Network educate over 70,000 students 
and implement a proven, proprietary 
system. SABIS® Network schools provide 
students with a top-quality education that 
prepares them to meet the challenges of 
a changing world.
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our class four times telling us to go to the theater 
and was keen we all show up, everything was 
perfectly engineered.
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Dear SIS-Adma Families,

I am happy and honored to lead SABIS-Adma and be a part of a global education network that is 
active in more than 20 countries. SABIS® as an organization, values honesty and integrity, principles and 
hard work, quality and efficiency, which support my vision as a leader in the educational system who 
continuously strives to make a difference. 

I would like to thank all of you who have supported me in my new role at SIS-Adma and especially 
during the unusual events that have stricken our country. We, educators, parents, and children, have 
gone through challenging times, an unknown future, anxiety, and fright. Surprisingly enough, our 
children demonstrated courage and the ability to recover quickly from troublesome times. Our team has 

embraced the saying that “Courage is not the absence of fear, but rather the judgment that something else is more important than 
fear”. Thus, the ongoing decision to refocus everyone towards academic achievement and personal development.

Thanks to our leaders and the dedication and hard work of our regional academic team and teachers, we managed to seal the 
learning gaps, complete the final exams, and finalize term 1 just before winter vacation. As our mission is to help all students 
achieve their full potential, prepare them for success in college, equip them with the ability and desire for lifelong learning, and 
strengthen their civic, ethical and moral values, we will ensure that this year’s learning will be as effective and as comprehensive as 
previous peaceful years.

On the SABIS Students Life Organization® (SLO®) front, our students, regardless of several setbacks, have been active and 
innovative. The eight departments have worked diligently alongside one another to create a memorable term. 

The Academic department selected and trained this year’s MUN delegation. They also worked hand in hand with staff members 
to create “order of operations” that aimed at helping grade 4 students solve mathematical equations to heal a patient.  Since 
safety comes first, the Discipline department held a bullying prevention campaign to highlight undesirable behaviors in our 
school. The Management department ensured that all SLO® prefects were trained and fit for their selected role. The Sports and 
Health department added a sense of friendly competition through the ping-pong and football tournaments. Joy was brought to all 
students on campus through the Activities and Outreach departments; students were able to enjoy their first day of school, a talent 
show and a memorable Christmas week. The Outreach department assigned as usual, an ambassador for all new students to 
welcome them and make them feel at ease within their new environment. They also celebrated World Teacher’s Day with students 
conveying their appreciation to their teachers’ hard work, and instated Motivational Monday by placing quotes up for inspiration 
and motivation.

This term our Social responsibility department focused on helping the environment. They started the year with “lights out” 
campaign in which the school experienced a day without the usage of light that amazingly enough reduced our electrical 
consumption by 560 kw/day, enough to power 11,200 lightbulbs for 1 hour. They also created a bake sale that raised enough 
money to be able to replant 100 trees in an area devastated by fire. As a continuous effort to give back to our society, both staff 
and the Social responsibility department were able to gather over 100 gifts to put a smile on the face of children facing adversity.  

The Lower school department has introduced the concept of prefects in grades 1, 2, and 3. The students showed a lot of 
excitement and dedication toward the tasks at hand and this created a smooth flow in the classrooms. This new sense of 
responsibility made the students feel proud of themselves and their achievements. Students were also introduced to few breathing 
techniques in which they were given fun ways to breathe properly in order to calm down when stressed, nervous, or mad. The 
response was outstanding, and students were able to efficiently use the breathing techniques during their exams and during 
playtime to focus their energy on the present and release the stress.

Finally, I would like to congratulate our graduating class of 2018-2019. A large number of them successfully started their journey 
in leading universities around the globe. In the U.S., this includes The University of California, Penn State, University of Scranton, 
Michigan State and HULT International Business School; over $117,500 were awarded in scholarships for academic excellence. 
In the United Kingdom, our students are continuing their learning at University College London (UCL) for Pre-Med, ranked 
number nine worldwide, and Kings College London. In Canada, some of our students are attending the University of Toronto for 
Engineering, ranked number one in Canada, and Concordia University.

I am certain that moving forward our list of success stories will grow even larger this year especially that we have started preparing 
and training our students for SABIS® STARS, an event in which we nurture and identify talents in many different areas.

I am looking forward to an excellent, peaceful, and safe Term 2.

Rita Rizk
Acting Director

CONNECT WITH SABIS® THROUGH:
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The SLO® is an integral part of the 
SABIS® system. It is a purely student-
centered organization that truly helps 
empower students and teach them 
team work, organizational skills, 
social skills, communication skills 
and so much more. The SLO® aims 
at enhancing potential that is already 
present within the students and 
allowing them to grow and explore 
them. 

The SIS-Adma Summer Camp makes sure to take things to a whole new level every year. As always, our students spent 
their time actively practicing a variety of activities that challenged them mentally, academically, and physically. Time was 
flying by as our students enjoyed their favorite indoor and outdoor activities. To make things more interesting this year, 
a series of new activities were introduced, and hidden talents were discovered. Students enjoyed performing laboratory 
experiments which dazzled them, they also explored sewing and photography. Moreover, our students got to know the 
Scout’s Life and enhanced their communication skills, self-confidence, and perseverance. 

This summer went by so fast while I was enjoying myself in summer camp. Every Tuesday and Thursday we used to go on 
trips and have a lot of fun. In addition, summer camp taught me about team work. Overall it was such a great experience 
that ended with a water fight on the last day! I really wish summer would come back so I can enjoy myself again. I can’t 
wait for next year!
											           Nai Herro – Grade 6 

After six consecutive years, I can honestly say that the SABIS® Summer Camp is like no other. Summer fun starts with the 
start of the camp. We have a very busy schedule full of exciting activities and outings. In addition to water park outings, 
we have the opportunity to visit the best parks around. It is a beautiful experience due to the amazing team that guides 
us. I can’t wait for next year. 
										                 Christian Makary – Grade 6

SABIS Student Life Organization® 

Summer Camp

Functions
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Our Grade 11 and 12 students were 
visited by an AUB Admissions Officer, 
who discussed the requirements and 
procedures of the application process 
as well as the different departments, 
majors, and scholarships available. 
Students enjoyed the private 
information session and were able to 
have their questions answered on the 
spot.

University Fairs 
AUB 

Our grade 11 and 12 students enjoyed a mini university fair held by Global Connections. They were able to interact with 
representatives from several universities in the USA, UK, and Canada.

EDUCOM

This year, SIS-Adma students attended a university fair at The International School of Choueifat – Choueifat. Our students 
had the opportunity to meet with representatives from more than 65 universities and agencies from Lebanon and around 
the world. They inquired about the requirements and courses with representatives from each university. 

ISC-Choueifat University Fair 



page 8

SLO® AMS prefects are constantly fulfilling their role, and ensuring that all the grades are hung on the classrooms’ bulletin 
boards so that the students pay attention to their failed concepts and receive the help needed in the study group sessions. 

Academic
AMS Prefects 

Getting into MUN was one of my goals, so I worked hard for it and the work paid off. The audition was very competitive 
and exciting; it was a challenging experience that was 100% worth the try. I enjoyed every second of it. 

High School MUN Debate
Pamela Yahchouchi – Grade 11

Two weeks ago, I had my first debate that would decide if I would make it into the second stage of MUN. I must admit that 
I was extremely nervous but at the same time I couldn’t contain my excitement. The debate wasn’t as scary as I imagined 
because our soon to be advisors were so encouraging and kind. This gave everyone the courage and motivation they 
needed to go up and give their speech. Once I stood in front of the judges, I felt a sudden shock of confidence, and I 
made sure to give it my all. I can now say for sure that auditioning for MUN was one of my best decisions yet!

Middle School MUN Debate
Teviya Nasr – Grade 7 

Model United Nations 
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It was an amazing activity where we had the opportunity to act as doctors; we had to solve math problems to save the 
patients’ lives. I felt very happy to be a part of this activity.

Talia Abou Rida – Grade 4

Order of Operations

The most amazing time I spent this term was in the robotics course. We got to learn about mechanics and coding in a fun 
and interesting way. The best part was doing it with my friends. We even got to challenge each other’s robot and name 
them! Surprisingly we got attached to our robots as well.                    

Sara Rizkallah – Grade 7 

Robotics Course 
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Being an indoor prefects’ senior for the 
first time was a new experience for me. 
Indoor prefects help protect belongings 
as well as ensure the students’ safety. 
We do our best to be fair with our 
decisions and responsibilities. I look 
forward to next term with optimism. 

Jocelyne Geara - Grade 8

Discipline
Indoor Prefects 

Every once in a while, we all need someone or something to make us feel better about the things we’re going through. Hence, 
the Discipline department, in collaboration with the Social Responsibility department, organized an event which was aimed 
at spreading positivity as well as awareness on the negative impact of bullying. It is our goal to ensure that SABIS® students 
feel comfortable and safe in their surroundings because we, as a department, value their mental and physical wellbeing. 

Maria El Kadi – Grade 11

Bullying Prevention Campaign 
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 Ensuring that all prefects are trained and ready for their roles within the SLO®.

Training 

Selling Week is a busy week where we introduce SABIS® newcomers to the school. This week is also organized for the 
families to come and collect their books, uniform, and register for the new academic year. These seven days were full of 
surprises and filled with the joy of seeing all our friends and teachers.

Chloe Khoury – Grade 11

Management
Selling Week
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Organizing this football league and seeing the players work together and encourage their team mates was a real success, 
regardless of the winner. This is the spirit that the SLO® will always encourage and keep alive. 

Tara Hokayem – Grade 11

This year’s ping pong tournament was a great experience and I got to play against amazing people. 

Bryan Medawar – Grade 12

Ping Pong Tournament 

Sports & Health
Grade 4-7 Football Tournament 
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The variety of clubs available at school such as art, photography, debate, and board games allow students to showcase 
and improve their talents. They are also a great outlet for fun!

                                                                     Pinella Chalfoun & Geovanna Bterrani – Grade 11

Board Games Club

Activities
Clubs 

Art Club

Debate Club

Photography Club



page 15

SIS-Adma Newsletter
 Term 1 issue 2019 - 2020

It was a normal day, until Mr. Ragheed came to our class four times telling us to go to the theater and was keen we all 
show up, everything was perfectly engineered. After Grade 11 left the presentation, we actually thought we were getting 
lectured, until the lights went out and the video started playing. I can’t express how touched I felt to see how much work 
and emotion was put into the video and to see it unfold in front of us was pure bliss. When the teachers showed up with 
our jackets crying, I knew that the people I will be leaving behind are my family.

Aya Feghaly – Grade 12

Senior Jacket Ceremony 

I loved hosting SABIS® Got Talent this year! Seeing all the wonderful and different talents we have in our school made me 
smile. It was a very successful event that brought the whole school together and made everyone happy.

Vayola Zadeh – Grade 12

SABIS® Got Talent
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Every year, we, the SLO®, always look for ways to pay it forward with joy and kindness. The candy cane sale is held to 
promote kindness within the school by spreading the Christmas cheer and donating all the profits to a charity in need. I 
truly hope that this tradition continues to take place because this is what Christmas is really about. 

Aya Feghaly - Grade 12

The SLO® Activities department helped instill the Christmas spirit in school by sending Santa to visit the classrooms. It was 
nice seeing all the students be jolly due to a small act of giving. We loved making others happy. 

Aghia Sharara – Grade 11

Candy Cane Sale 

Santa’s Visit 



page 17

SIS-Adma Newsletter
 Term 1 issue 2019 - 2020

This year, our main goal was to not only make the first day at school enjoyable, but also make it interactive and motivating. 
We distributed fortune cookies in which students found their motivational fortunes! In addition, music was booming and 
pictures were being taken while students posed with their teachers by the “First Day Face” photo booth.

Aya Hobeika - Grade 12

Outreach
First Day of School 
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Celebrating our last first day at SABIS® was a very special moment because we got to spend time with our peers and our 
teachers who we haven’t seen since summer. The atmosphere was filled with fun, laughter, and most importantly food!

Amir Jabado – Grade 12 

I attended the “Make S’more Friends” party and it was so heartwarming to see the younger students have fun all together 
as a group while eating their favorite sweets. It was also very exciting to see the new students this year get along and fit 
in with others. 

Gerar Roukoz - Grade 11

Seniors’ Last First Day 

Make S’more Friends
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The SABIS® recruitment fair displayed 
the SLO® departments to new students 
interested in joining our beautiful 
family. It also brought out the most 
creative aspects from each and every 
one of us as we worked to create 
the best looking boards. This was an 
amazing start for this SLO® Year.

Fatima Saleh – Grade 11 

SLO® Recruitment Fair 

Seeing our teachers having fun makes us happy; we try repaying them in the best ways possible as they try their best to 
make us aim high. They will always have a special place in our hearts and we will never forget that. I can proudly say that 
World Teacher’s Day was a successful event as it was filled with smiles, laughter, memories, and happiness.

Vay Ziadeh – Grade 12

World Teacher’s Day 
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I had a fun time writing the birthday cards with my friends because I got the chance to express my artistic talents. This also 
allowed me to give happiness to the people receiving the cards, and made them feel special and loved on their birthdays. 

Rhea Hobeika – Grade 5

Birthday Cards 

Motivational Monday 
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Welcoming back our students with an enthusiastic spirit and a fun atmosphere!

“You’re off to great places.
Today is your day!
Your mountain is waiting,
So get on your way!” – Dr. Seuss

Lower School
Back to School Activities 

I could tell by the look on their faces that they really related to what I was saying. They were all participating and were very 
interested in my presentation. I hope that the lesson I taught them made a difference in their lives. 

Serena Abou Antoun – Grade 9 

Discipline Presentation 

World smile day was put into place to allow the grades 1, 2, and 3 students to smile and be happy through various 
numbers of enjoyable games which truly did plant a smile on their faces. 

Mia El Hawa – Grade 11

Students celebrated World Smile Day with various games and activities which helped spread positivity and happiness all 
around. 

World Smile Day 
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With the help of their teacher, Grade 1 students created their own word problems using colored candy sheets!

Clubs 

Arabic

Math

Students enjoyed spending time in the Arabic club with their teacher, listening to a story and drawing a picture about it. 
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Arts & Crafts

Independence Day

What better way to explore our students’ creativity other than an arts and crafts session!

Every year we watch our students display their patriotic spirit and love for Lebanon through fun games, trivia questions, 
and of course a Dabke! So it is no surprise that every year we grow prouder of our little citizens.
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“We love and care about all of you, and this is our way of thanking you for being awesome and wishing you a happy birthday!” 
Grade 2 students

“Every student is special, and we want to let them know that we love them by giving them a special customized card for their 
birthday!” 

Grade 3 students

The SLO® Academic Department, in collaboration with the Lower School Department, are working together to help 
grade 1 and 2 students who are struggling in English. Not only are they reading books with them, but they are also 
bonding with them. 

Robin Abboud – Grade 11

Tis the season to be jolly with grades 1-2-3! The best way to spread the Christmas cheer is to sing out loud for all to 
hear; and that’s exactly what our students did! With various fun games and loud music, we were able to spread the 
Christmas joy amongst our students.  

Birthday Cards

Book Buddy

Christmas Time 
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“This year’s bake sale was an amazing experience because I got to work with my classmates and friends to raise money 
for a good cause. It is great knowing that, through small actions, you are able to make a difference in the world.” 

Nour Feghali – Grade 10 

Social Responsibility
Tree Planting Bake Sale 
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Lights out Day Campaign 

Christmas Fundraising Bake Sale

Christmas is coming soon, and while we have families to spend it with, others don’t. As seniors, we decided to give 
them the joy of Christmas by raising money for them through a bake sale. We had a lot of fun preparing for it and the 
food was delicious. We are happy that we were able to raise money to help the less fortunate. 

Sarah Saad - Grade 12
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In the true spirit of Christmas, all the 
proceeds raised from the SLO® Candy 
Cane Sale were used to purchase 100 
gifts that will be donated to “Arcenciel” 
and distributed to underprivileged 
children to ensure that they are 
smiling this season. 

This spirit of giving snowballed over 
to staff and teachers alike, who also 
purchased their own items and added 
them to the donation pile. 

Nothing makes us happier here at 
SIS-Adma, more than helping others 
in any way we can.

Grade 1 students had a great day on October 12, where they enjoyed an outing to Byblos Nature. They were riding 
ponies, enjoying the seesaw, trampolines, and testing their courage with adventurous activities such as zip lining and 
bungee trampoline. They learned about plants and animals and got to feed the horses. It was a day well-spent, Grade 
1 students left with lots of laughs and many great memories. 

One Child One Gift Donation

Trips
Grade 1 Trip to Byblos Nature 
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On October 5, the Grade 2 students visited Bioland where they learned more about farm animals. Students got the 
chance to pet and feed the animals, cook for the chickens, and paint and plant their own pots! 

Grade 2 Trip to Bioland

The trip to Treasure Island was so much fun, I played a lot of games and had a great time. The best part was playing 
all these games with my friends. I can’t wait to repeat it again.

Simon Saade – Grade 4

Grade 4 Trip to Treasure Island
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I enjoyed the trip very much. I played every single game with all my friends. The best part was seeing our teacher play 
with us. Looking forward to our next trip!

Ella Nawfal – Grade 5

Grade 5 Trip to Gravity 
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The Swings trip is definitely one of the best trips I’ve ever gone on. I had an amazing time playing and going on daring 
swings with my friends. I hope to go there again, and have just as much fun as I did the first time.

Nella Feghaly – Grade 7

The grade 8-10 trip to BOUNCE was amazing. It was a great experience, we got to bounce, jump, flip, and play 
dodgeball, tag and much more. We would definitely go back again!

Chris Ammar & Sarkis Aprahamian – Grade 8

Grade 6-7 Trip to Swings

Grade 8-10 Trip to BOUNCE
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“Before the new academic year kickoff, KG1 parents and students joined us for an orientation session, where all the 
dynamics and expectations of the class were introduced and discussed.

After that, the children along with their parents, were introduced to their classrooms, teachers, and assistants. In 
addition, the students participated in a “Show and Tell” activity, where they were able to share their favorite toy with 
the other classmates. Parents mingled with each other on the playground, while students had their faces painted and 
played around. We are very excited for a prosperous upcoming year, and for these children to add their special flare 
to it.” 

Waves of colors and diversity of characters were roaming the KG building on Friday. 
Kids were dancing around in their beautiful costumes enjoying the activities and receiving their treats. 

It was an enjoyable day and happiness was evident in the children’s glittering eyes. 

KG Depatment
Orientation  

Costume Party 
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With a wave of red, and a dash of creativity, the KG department was full of festivity.

Festive Hat Days 

Our toddlers went trick or treating around several offices on the school campus. They paraded their beautiful costumes 
and practiced their social skills with the administration staff. Later on, mom and dad joined us for pumpkin carving 
resulting in lovely Jack-o’-lanterns. 

Preschool World
Pumpkin Carving Day 
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Every Saturday I participate in the tennis and taekwondo activities here in SABIS®. The reason I like both of those sports 
is because they improve muscle tone and appearance, increase strength and stamina, and they help you achieve self-
discipline. I love taekwondo because it improves my mood and teaches me how to defend myself. Whereas playing 
tennis helps me increase my aerobic capacities, lower my body fat, and improve the metabolic functions. Even though 
my favorite activity is basketball, I enjoy trying out different kinds of sports to improve my energy and mood. 

Angelina Rizk - Grade 3

PE Department
Extracurricular Activities 

The preschoolers created a magical atmosphere on stage with songs and dances related to the season. In a heart-
warming and cheerful ambience; they decorated gingerbread men and made ornaments to hang on their trees.

Preschool Christmas Show 

Every Saturday I participate in plenty of sports in our school. I even started learning different activities like tennis, 
gymnastics, piano, and basketball. I especially love playing tennis. In addition, I still wake up every Saturday with the 
same motivation to come. 

Bryan El Haddad – Grade 1
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Saturday activities are very fun because I love to workout. It is very beneficial for me to wake up early, get dressed and 
go work out since I gather a lot of energy for the rest of the day. Also, I enjoy the training because the coaches are very 
funny and kind. I also make a lot of new friends in this healthy environment. I wish that we have activities every day, 
but it is not possible because we need to study!

Antonio Marques – Grade 5 

Having the opportunity to compete against the teachers we see on a daily 
basis breaks the formal wall created in the classroom thus allowing students 
and teachers to simply just step on the court and have a blast. Having these 
competitive students versus teacher basketball games is a great way to 
strengthen student-teacher bonds and just have an overall amazing time.

Tony Saroufim – Grade 12

Our first basketball game this season versus SSCC Kfarehbab was immensely outstanding and intense in every possible 
way. Both teams played amazing ball. Although we had the lead the entire game, there were moments when they 
almost took it away. However, we pulled ourselves together and got the lead again by 10 points, thus securing our 
victory. Not only did we destroy them offensively, but we also crushed them defensively too. We were an unbreakable 
wall. I was so proud that for the first time we played like an actual basketball team. 

Georges Hachem - Grade 12

Teachers vs. Students Basketball Game

Friendly Games
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This game reunited us with our friends who were also athletes at SIS-Adma. We got the chance to play this game in 
the presence of an amazing crowd who gave us the proper motivation. I want to thank everyone who was part of the 
game and especially the school for making it happen.
 

John Mike Zoughaib – Grade 12

To come back to where it all started was an incredible experience. It was a very memorable event despite losing to an 
agile and ready to win SABIS® varsity team. The mood was lovely with a beautiful sunset, and so many familiar faces in 
the crowd who came to support us. I hope to repeat the event again soon. I also believe that our school’s varsity team 
is ready to go on and win several titles, just like we did.

Najib Haidar – Alumni 18-19

The PE Department diligently works to teach students the basics of swimming. Students are taught the four strokes, 
freestyle, breaststroke, backstroke, and butterfly. Swimming techniques help prevent drowning and also allow students 
that are interested, to participate in professional competitions. 

The level of excitement and consistency for swimming has increased in all the students from grades 1 to 5, which makes 
everything we aim to teach, worthwhile.  

The girls’ futsal varsity team has won the two friendly games they have been in. We are very proud of how far we’ve 
come, how much we’ve grown together and gotten better after each training. These friendlies are warming us up for 
all the upcoming important tournaments we plan on winning. 
 

Lea Chalhoub – Grade 12

Alumni vs. Students Soccer Match 

Swimming Certificates Distribution 
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This year, the preschoolers celebrated Independence Day with a lovely spectacle. They enthusiastically sang the national 
anthem, and danced to a Lebanese folklore song while waving their pompoms in great splendor.

Preschool Department 

Events
Independence Day 

On Independence Day, 
We, the KG department, raised our voices chanting for Lebanon, 
Applied some hand-made crafts,
And saluted our country with a big heart.
It’s the little things that make the biggest difference. 

KG Department
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On Independence Day, the entire school came together as one for a day of celebration ending on the green field. All 
the school signed a giant Lebanese flag and then walked around the field in an informal march. This event will surely 
be a memorable one. 

Gaelle Youness - Grade 12



THE 2020 SABIS®

EDUCATIONAL SUMMER CAMP
AT ASHWICKE HALL
BATH, U.K. 

Sightseeing  Museums Adventures Sports

Music & Art Horseback Riding University
Orientation Program

Football
Training Week

Public Speaking Coding Film Making Sciences

For more information:

educationalsummercamp.sabis.net SabisEducationalSummerCampBathUk

University Orientation
& SAT Preparation

Manchester City Football
Performance Program

4-Week Program
July 6 - July 31

2-Week Program
July 6 - July 17 or

July 20 - July 31

2-Week Program
(subject to demand)

August 5 – August 18



SABIS®
 STARS

2 0 2 0  •  I S C - C A I R O,  E GY P T

A SHOWCASE
OF ACADEMIC ACUMEN,

INNOVATION, AND TALENT

LOCATION

ISC-Cairo

DATE

April 3 and 4, 2020

PARTICIPATING SCHOOLS

28 SABIS® Network schools from 13 countries:
Azerbaijan • Bahrain • Egypt • Germany • Jordan
Kenya • KSA • Kurdistan - Iraq • Lebanon • Oman

Pakistan • Romania • U.A.E.

SINGING
PAINTING

PHOTOGRAPHY PUBLIC
SPEAKING DEBATING

C
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M
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U
N

IC
A

TI
O

N

TA
LE

N
T

CREATIVE WRITING
ADVERTISING

SCIENCE
INCUBATOR OUR WORLD

OUR CONCERN

IN
N

O
V

A
TI

O
N

SPELLING BEE

A
C

A
D

EM
IC

S

POETRY RECITAL
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